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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

sabri maarof <sabrimaju@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, March 9, 2010 11:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Dear sir,
As response to the New CFTC Proposed Rule, as a new trader i am really disagree with the rule
involving a very high leverage proposed, So i hope it should maintain with the old regulation.
thank you and best regards.
Sabri


